
                                                                                                          
 

WCU 2015 Summer Study Abroad in Rwanda 

West Chester University is proud to announce its second summer study abroad to 
“The Land of a Thousand Hills” Rwanda, East Africa! Students on this unique trip 
will have the opportunity to: 
 

 Visit four of Rwanda’s National Parks. 
 Get up close and personal with over 10 species of primates including 

mountain gorillas and chimpanzees. 
 Learn how to make behavioral observations of primates in the wild. 
 Explore the history and culture of Rwanda. 
 Hike to scenic waterfalls, take in views from a 160-foot canopy walk, 

and view wildlife during day and night game drives. 
 Earn course credit for this trip. 

 
For more information please join us for one of our information sessions: 
 Wednesday November 12th from 2-4pm in Ruby Jones room 001 
 Friday November 14th from 2-4pm in Peoples room 34 
 
Or contact:  

Dr. Rebecca Chancellor, rchancellor@wcupa.edu 
Dr. Aaron Rundus, arundus@wcupa.edu 
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